
 

IN OBSERVANCE OF THE HOLIDAY SEASON, 

THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF ROYAL OAK OFFICES WILL BE 

CLOSED AS FOLLOWS: 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 23, 2024 – FRIDAY, JANUARY 3, 2025 

WE WILL RETURN MONDAY, JANUARY 6, 2025 

FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES & STAFF, HAVE A WONDERFUL 

& SAFE HOLIDAY. 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 


